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Covid 19  

The team at WMP would 

like to thank you all for your 

support and messages of 

support throughout  the 

pandemic. 
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Helping Patients with 

Remote Consultations 
We are now mainly offering   

telephone and video                

consultations as required,  this 

allows patients to access       

medical care without having to 

travel to the practice. 

This helps keep all our patients 

safe and  allows us to maintain  

social distancing for those      

vulnerable patients that do 

have to attend the practice . 

 

Supporting Care Homes    During 

Covid 19 

 

We have been carrying out daily 

and weekly checks with our     

local care homes via  video and 

telephone consultations to keep 

care home staff and residents 

safe. During the lockdown crisis 

we have carried out over 700 

calls and video consultations to 

our local care homes. 

Food Bank 

Throughout the pandemic the 

staff at the practice have raised 

weekly food collections to     

support our local food bank.  

 

Please Stay safe.   
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